
 

 

 

Year 5 & 6 Residential - July 2023 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

We are very excited to announce that we are organising a two-night/three-day Residential Trip to the Pioneer 

Centre (Cleobury Mortimer, Kidderminster) from Wednesday 12th July - Friday 14th July 2023.   

 

Residential courses organised by the school are, of course, an optional but invaluable part of the National 

Curriculum. Pupils benefit hugely from the experience, both educationally and socially and we feel certain that 

the programme, which we have chosen this year, will prove to be both enjoyable and very worthwhile. 

 

We would like to offer this opportunity to both Year 5 and 6 pupils (in September). The trip will take place from 

Wednesday 12th July - Friday 14th July 2023. The cost of the visit will be approximately £250 per child (this 

will be partly subsidised if your child is eligible for Pupil Premium funding) and includes return travel by coach, 

full board, accommodation and a full programme of activities delivered by qualified instructors using specialist 

equipment.  

 

We will require a £20 deposit to be made in September 2022 but for now we are just trying to gauge numbers. If 

you would like your child to attend, please complete the slip at the foot of this letter and return to school tomorrow, 

Wednesday 20th July 2022. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Norbury  

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Child’s Name_________________________________________Class________________ 

I would like my child to attend the Residential Trip to the Pioneer Centre, Cleobury Mortimer between 

Wednesday 12th July - Friday 14th July 2023. 

 

Parents Name : ______________________________________________  

 

Parents Signature : ____________________________________________ 

Date____________ 


